
Lesley has a great deal of experience working with children
and is keen to continue the welcoming, safe, and engaging
start to the day for all our pupils that the previous manager
created. She is looking forward to getting to know each child

and to working closely with their families.
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Dear Parents and Carers,
We are delighted to introduce ourselves as the two

members of staff who will be leading the
Breakfast Club going forward: Lesley McAlister, our

new Breakfast Club Manager, and
Christine Temple, our Breakfast Club Administrator.

Christine will be managing the administrative side
of the Breakfast Club. She will be your first point of

contact for enquiries, bookings, and general
communication. Our other members are: 

Mrs Robinson-Murray, Mrs France, Mrs Trejo, 
Mrs Young,  Mrs Bellamy, Miss Bird.

Together, Lesley, Christine, and the rest of the breakfast club
team are dedicated to providing a safe, friendly, and

supportive space for children before the school day begins.
If you have any questions or need further information,

please don’t hesitate to contact us at the email address at
the bottom of the page or speak to a member of the

Breakfast Club team directly.
Thank you for your continued support
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